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27th September 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

KS1 Maths Homework 
Children’s maths skills can be greatly boosted by help at home, in the same way 
that regular help with spelling and reading can nurture their literacy skills.   
 
Maths homework for Year one and Year two children will be sent home on a 
Friday to be completed and returned to school by the following Friday.  
 
 Every child has the same homework which is set at an appropriate level for their 

age. Some children may need more help to complete it than others. 
 Please encourage and support your child to complete the task (but don’t do it 

for them!) Mark it with your child so they can learn from their mistakes. 
 The task will either be Maths that we have been doing in class that week or will 

be based on simple number facts or skills.  
 It shouldn’t take longer than 10 or 15 minutes and shouldn’t be a chore! Keep 

it fun and positive. 
 Where appropriate, we will provide a link to an online game for children to 

practise their maths skills 
 

Team points will be awarded to children who complete and return their homework. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Sam Woolhouse 
Headteacher 
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